
January 25, 2018 

Mr. Tom Chessman 

Manager, Office of Energy Initiatives 

Public Works Department, City of Hamilton 

330 Wentworth Street North 

Hamilton, Ontario L8L 5W2 

alectra 
utilities 

Discover the possibilities 

RE: Support for the Development of a Community Energy Plan for Hamilton 

Dear Tom: 

I am writing to confirm Alectra Utilities Corporation's (Alectra's) support of the development of a 

Community Energy Plan (CEP) for the City of Hamilton. 

In support of the CEP, Alectra will provide annual electricity usage for the City of Hamilton. We 

understand that this information is to be segmented by customer classification (i.e., residential, 

commercial and industrial) and by postal code. In addition, we will provide information 

concerning electricity savings realized for the City of Hamilton as a result of the participation of 

our customers in Hamilton in the "Save On Energy" electricity conservation programs offered by 

Alectra. For these and any other requests for data which may made, appropriate steps will be 

taken to maintain the confidentiality of individual customers of Alectra. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of further assistance with respect to this project. 

Yours truly, 

� 
Raegan Bond 

Vice President, Conservation & Demand Management 

.cc Bill Wylie -Alectra Utilities Corporation 

Bill Whiting -Alectra Utilities Corporation 

Alectra Utilities Corporation 

161 Cityview Boulevard, Vaughan, ON L4H OA9 I t 1 877 963 6900 alectrautilities.com 
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